
 
From: Elisha Long   
Sent: Sunday, 8 March 2015 2:42 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 

 
Subject: Support for Ashfield Council's Special Rate Variation 
 
I am a rate payer in the Ashfield Municipality. My family and I use Ashfield Pool. 
 
I have been consulted about the Special Rate Variation and supported it. I would like the public 
infrastructure in this Municipality to be good quality, in good repair and safe.  
 
I strongly support this carefully analysed proposal and thank the Ashfield Council and its Councillors 
to bringing the need for the variation to the rate payers attention. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Elisha Long 
 




